Our New Surfing Canoe

“Duke”, the new surfing canoe
recently completed by George Down-
ing for the Club has already seen some
heavy use and had an excellent indoc-
trination by fire. We have been blessed
with excellent surf for the most of
May and the three man canoe had
provided thrills and spills for the
canoe surfing enthusiasts. With this
in mind, keep Sunday mornings in
mind for canoe surfing and brunch
starting in early June, watch the bul-
letin boards for details.



